
Special TB Meeting / TB Budget Workshop of September 16, 2021 
 

Meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm., by Chairman Maines who noted that this meeting was held at the Town Hall in 

Sayner on Thursday, September 16th, 2021. The meeting was duly called with notice posted at the Town Hall in Sayner, 

the Sayner U.S. Post Office, and the Star Lake U.S. Post Office and notice given to the Vilas County News-Review, The 

Lakeland Times, WRJ0 and WERL, as well as posted on the Town Website.  Supervisor Schmidt, Supervisor Rasmussen 

and Clerk Brooker were present along with some citizens in attendance.  

 

Citizens Comments: 
  Sheehan Donoghue reported that she had found out that the redistricting is going to be just the western half of 

Land O’Lakes and not all of Land 0’ Lakes saying that she feels it will make a big difference in the numbers being 

represented.  She also said she is looking forward to hearing about the loan for the new service truck along with pertinent 

information about its size and uses at the next Budget hearing.  She is also looking forward to the next discussion on the 

demolition of the buildings.  Sheehan said she went over to view the 2 new buildings and commented that both were quite 

large and asked if all the equipment will fit in the new Town Garage.  Lastly, Sheehan asked if there could be a list of all 

the Town equipment purchases along with pertinent information about the loan amounts and an estimated time frame of 

how long the equipment will last at the next Town budget hearing.  The Chairman said it would take the Clerk some time 

to put the information and numbers together.  Sheehan suggested it be posted on the Town website when the Clerk has it 

finished for viewing.  

 

Approval of Auditor Contract for Next Year:  
 The Chairman noted that Eagle Audit & Accounting from Park Falls had sent an engagement letter with $8500 as 

the cost per year for years 2021 and 2022.  Line 51520 is where the item was entered.  Supervisor Schmidt made a motion 

to accept the proposal from the auditor, Supervisor Rasmussen seconded; motion carried.  

 

Approving Vilas County Redistricting Plan: 
 After discussion the Board was of the opinion that even though they were not happy with the redistricting plan, 

they really didn’t have any options that they could propose to the County.  Since they had no other choices, Supervisor 

Schmidt made a motion to approve the Vilas County Redistricting Plan.  Supervisor Rasmussen seconded; motion carried. 

 

Discussion on 2022 Budget: 
 The Board moved on to discuss the budget items at 2:09 pm. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:55 pm. 
A voice recording of this meeting is available in the Town Office. 

These minutes were taken at the Special Town Board and Budget Workshop meetings held on the 16th day of September 

2021 and were entered in the Record Book by: 

 

 

 

 

 

 


